
Your new  
black  
bin  
is coming 
soon

This new black bin replaces the container you were previously  
using for your garbage. You can use this black bin as soon as you 
receive it. The new black bin has many benefits. It can be emptied into 
the garbage truck using a lift, making the collection faster and safer. 
Garbage bags will be in a closed container. Finally, the wheels will make it 
easier to roll the black bin to the curb. 

REMINDERS 

1.	 Put your garbage bags inside your black 
bin, not on the side. Items placed on the 
side will not be collected.

2.	 Place your black bin at the curb on collec-
tion day. It must be at least 1 metre away 
from other bins, cars or other objects.  
Do not place your black bin on the  
sidewalk or street. 

3.	 Make sure the lid is fully closed. 

1.	 Take the yellow zip tie included in this black 
bin package. 

2.	 Place the yellow tie around any handle of 
your old garbage bin. 

How to dispose of your old garbage bin

If you no longer want your old garbage bin, 
here is how to dispose of it:

3.	 Place the old empty garbage bin at the curb during the periods listed below:

District 1: Aug. 16 

District 2: Aug. 16 to 17

District 3: Aug. 16 to 20 

District 4: Aug. 19 to 24 

District 5: Aug. 23 to 30

District 6: Aug. 16 to 23 

District 7: Aug. 20 to 25 

District 8: Aug. 24 to 27

For more information, call 514-485-6868 ext. 3106 or e-mail blackbins@cotesaintluc.org.
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